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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 

Workshop Session – Parks & Recreation 

 

 

February 6, 2024                                                                                                                                   7:00 PM                        

  

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at the Antrim Township office, 

located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following board members were present: 

Pat Heraty, Vice Chairman; Rick Baer; and Chad Murray. The following were also in attendance: Chris 

Ardinger, Administrator/Roadmaster; and Cheryl Walburn, Parks Director. 

 

Heraty called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Heraty recognized the Parks Committee members in attendance: Thom Moore, Chairman; Jason Reiber, Vice 

Chairman; Andy Barbuzanes; Natalie Brockway; and Nate Bacon.  

 

Heraty called for Public Comment.  There were none.  

 

Discussion: 

Walburn led a discussion regarding the Master Plan for Parks & Recreation, where we are now and where 

we want to be in the future. The following items are on the agenda for 2024: 

• Barn Has Been Dismantled 

• Natural Play Area will be Constructed in Barn Foundation (August Timeframe) 

• North End Restroom to be Constructed 

• Pickleball Courts Installed 

• Ag Fencing Installed Along Conococheague Lane 

 

Walburn stated that as a part of the 2025 budget, in accordance with the Master Plan, there will be line items 

for the 50/50 match towards the DCNR Grant (Public Boat Access at Martins Mill Bridge Park). She also 

asked for clarification about adding in the line items for the access road from Antrim Township Community 

Park to Martins Mill Bridge Park. 

 

After discussion, the Supervisors in attendance expressed support to move forward with the access road 

project for 2025, which will include the Road Department working on a few projects to start the process 

(clearing trees, etc.). There was also interest expressed in moving forward with constructing a pavilion at the 

Buchanan Pond.  

 

Supervisors also expressed an interest in allowing donations for benches “in memory” of individuals, but no 

corporate or individual naming rights.  

 

A Baer/Murray motion passed 3-0 to adjourn the Workshop Meeting at 8:11 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Chris Ardinger 

Township Administrator 


